

NEWSLETTER VOL 7 ISSUE 4 Caster Holiday

Happy belated Easter and Eid Mubarak to all who celebrate! We've had a lovely three weeks of Camp. Here are some highlights:

Mance Fit Workshop







Camival of Stories



Pop-Up Preade

Martial Prito

arts & crafts



sport & active



drama



stem





For your diary...

We do not run during May Half Term as we are busy getting ready for the Summer. Our next Camp will be July 15th-August 23rd. Bookings will open Monday 22nd April. Mark your calendar, and book early to avoid disappointment!

Warm wishes,

Amy (they/she)

Camp Canary Manager